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The High Commissioner for Human Rights in the 

Russian Federation Tatiana Moskalkova met with Elena 

Malysheva, a professor of medicine and a public figure, 

during her visit to the Research Institute of Emergency 

Pediatric Surgery and Traumatology in Moscow. 

During her visit to wounded children who survived 

the horrors of the neonationalists, the Commissioner 

saw what miracles the doctors at this institute can 

accomplish: not a single amputation was performed 

thanks to the doctors’ utmost professionalism, 

especially despite the complicated multiple limb 

fractures caused by mine blast trauma. 

The meeting included a discussion about the 

possibility of providing this research institute with 

Xenon allowing children to recover more quickly and 

return to everyday life after the stress they have 

experienced. Xenon is used not only as a therapeutic drug, but also as an anesthetic. 

When people are faced with distress and danger, we must make an even greater effort 

to aid them. 
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